COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

20th February 1940.

Demr Sirs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of
the 16th instant relative to the renewal of the
Screwshaft Liner of the steam trawler "RESPONDO",
and heve placed the same before the Committee
et their meeting today. The Committee note the
Owners remarks and in the circumstances will not
object to the renewsl in question being postponed
until the next drydocking of the vessel in about
three months' time.

I shall be glad if you will inform the
Owmers accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes,
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